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September 18, 2013

Chairman Donna Nelson
Public Utility Commission of Texas
1701 North Congress Avenue
P.O. Box 13326
Austin, TX 78711-3326

RE: 41808

Dear Chairman Nelson,
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I am writing to formally oppose Brazos Electrics proposed transmission lines
and a substation for Main Street and Stonebrook Parkway in Frisco, TX.
Frisco is a beautiful city and our leaders have given much thought and care in
the development of our city. It is because of this that we are currently one of
the fastest growing cities in the country. Do you want to be a part of
destroying this or be a part of "Keeping Frisco Beautiful?" This Eastern part
of Denton County is a crown jewel of Texas and if this proposal goes through
it has the potential to impact over 35,000 resident's property values and
threaten our growing tax base.

This does not include the impact this will
have on Frisco's business community. It is hard to believe that anyone would
even consider putting a substation and 12 story high transmission towers in
such a densely populated area.

I am also concerned about the lack of thought, planning, and transparency
that has gone into Brazos' proposal. They need to demonstrate a need for a
new 138,000-volt transmission line. If they are unable to use existing
infrastructure then the lines should be buried in accordance

with the City ofFrisco Ordinances.

I encourage you as our chairman along with your Commissioners to do the
right thing for Frisco! I also ask that all public hearings on this issue be
conducted in Frisco to accommodate the many residents who will want to
speak on this important issue.

Sincerely,
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